
To whom it may concern 
your proposed plans to extend the rental eviction moratorium unduly affects those of us in Oregon who 
rely on this income for our financial survival. I am a sole proprietor, and with that, have fewer options 
for my retirement savings, I purchased two rental properties as my future retirement income and this 
legislation would require me to pay for others to live rent free for the benefit of making you feel like you 
did something to help this problem. It is not fair to those of us working hard to provide for ourselves and 
not be a financial burden to the state in our older years. We did not choose to close our businesses 
down due to this pandemic, the Oregon government made that choice, and now the government wants 
to negatively affect some of us a second time to help soften the blow of the decisions you have made. 
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